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Submitted by: Rebecca Rappold, Principal

Academic Goal for the 23-24 School Year:

By May 30, 2024, Big Sky and Glendale Schools will decrease students in ELA and
mathematics Tier III by 25% and increase Tier 1 by 25% as measured by Aimsweb end of year
benchmarking assessment.

Year End Results:

Big Sky and Glendale schools increased Tier III ELA students from 11 to 13 (18% increase) and
Tier I remained the same at 17 students (no change).

Big Sky and Glendale Schools nearly met the mathematics goal of reducing Tier 3 by 16.6%
(decreasing from 12 to 10) and increasing Tier I mathematics from 17 to 21 (increase of 23.5%).

Student Attendance

Big Sky School Glendale School

August: 99.5% August: 95.4%

September: 97% September: 97.1%

October: 97.7% October: 93.7%

November: 96.6% November: 96.9%



December: 98.5% December: 88.10%

January: 99.47% January: 97.62%

February: 98.23% February: 96.25%

March: 99.08% March: 98.15%

April: 98.63% April: 90.48%

May: 86.90% May: 79.37%

Staff Attendance:
August-81%

September-94%
October-93%
November-96%
December-91%
January-98%
February-88%
March-81%
April-95%
May-93%

Strengths:

The students and staff ended the year strong with a year-end BBQ at both schools. Students
enjoyed hamburgers and hot dogs, chips, cookies, salads, and drinks. They also enjoyed
playing games and a wagon ride.

Concerns/Needs:

No concerns at this time.

Glendale Colony School
Submitted by: Cindy Show

Congratulations, Tim!

Congratulations, Jolene!



Big Sky Colony School
Submitted by: Ellen Christoferson & Jackie Racine

We are wrapping up our 2023-2024 school year at Big Sky with our yearly picnic,
outdoor activities, and graduation. It was a bittersweet day when our four 8th graders received
their diplomas last week. JoAnn Wipf, Tyler Hofer, Adrian Kleinsasser, and Brian Wipf were our
proud graduates. It has been our pleasure to teach these four the past two years, and we would
like to thank Superintendent Guardipee-Hall, Chairman RunningFisher, and our Principal
Rebecca Rappold for joining in the celebration.

We would also like to thank the Park Rangers, counselor Tammy Hall-Reagan, and Ruth
Shea for their visits throughout the year. The students really enjoyed all our guests had to offer
and we look forward to working with them again next year.

With that, we would like to wish everyone a happy and safe summer!
Jackie Racine and Ellen Christoferson




